Gallacher, Kirsten CD

From: Gallacher, Kirsten CD

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 6:16 PM

To: 2A All CD People

Subject: Streamlining Update

Attachments: Streamlining Handout - Ready for Website RB.pdf

Design Professionals,

Earlier today the California Coastal Commission took final action on the Streamlining Ordinance,
meaning that it is now in effect. We are currently preparing an information handout that will explain
some of the finer details of the regulations. In the interim, we have prepared a list identifying the
types of projects that are now eligible to be either exempt from design review or qualify for
administrative design review. We are excited about the Streamlining Ordinance and look forward to
working with you on its implementation.

Marc Wiener, AICP

Community Development Director
City of Laguna Beach

Phone: (949) 497-0361

Email: mwiener@lagunabeachcity.net




